
TO:  Board of Education 
FROM:  Chris Rice 
DATE:  June 18, 2018 
RE:  Phone System Purchase Approval 
 
 
Technology Director Dan Grimm has strongly encouraged administration to replace the existing phone 
system. The system’s servers are no longer reliable, the handsets are failing at a rapid rate. Presidio has 
provided a state-approved bid of $52,094.24 to replace the current system with a Cisco system. This 
purchase requires Board approval.  
 
 

 

RECOMMENDED BOARD ACTION: “Resolved, that the Lawton Community Schools Board of 

Education approves the purchase of a new district phone system at a cost of $52,094.25.” 


